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Friday 20th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

At Sacred Heart, there are various times during the school week where all of the children come together to 

learn about God and share in worship. One of these occasions is our Hymn Practise that takes place every 

other week, alternating with our celebration of Mass.  

As you know, anyone from our Sacred Heart community is welcome to attend Mass in school on alternate 

Tuesdays at 9:10am. In addition to this welcome, I am writing to invite you to one of our Hymn Practises 

across the year. The children and staff at Sacred Heart look forward to these special times, where they 

come together to sing a range of exciting as well as reflective songs in worship to God.  

We would love to have you join us and know you will leave feeling refreshed and encouraged by the 

children’s love of singing and worship.  

Due to the number of children and therefore parents and carers who could potentially attend this session, 

we will allocate each key stage a different date to attend, should you be able to.  

To begin with, we would like to invite the parents and carers of children in Lower Key Stage 2 (Year 3 and 

4) to attend Hymn Practice on Tuesday 14th November at 9:05am in the Key Stage 2 hall. If you are able to 

attend, please make your way to the school office for this time, where you will be welcomed into school in 

due course.  

Please note, this date is only for the parents and carers of children in Lower Key Stage 2, I will let you know 

of the future dates for Upper Key Stage 2, as well as Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 later on in the 

school year.  

We hope to see you in a Hymn Practice soon! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Mackay 

Music Coordinator 

 


